5th August 1925

Dear Mr. Houghton,

The enclosed request for a copy of the
"Universal Sun Dial” and for several copies of the charts
has been forwarded to me#

Wiill you kindly arrange for the
request to be dealt with by the Astronomical Society?

Yours faithfully,

Houghton, Esq.,
High Commissioner’s O ffice,

CAPE TOWWN.



